
 

Aug. 2024 Edition

Northville Township voters are able to vote in-person now through Aug. 4 from 8 am-4
pm at Township Hall.

More details

Northville Youth Network Commission: Aug. 13, 8 am
Beautification Commission: Aug. 13, 1 pm
Senior Advisory Commission: Aug. 15, 1 pm

https://www.twp.northville.mi.us/services/clerk-s-office
https://www.twp.northville.mi.us/your-government/boards-and-commissions/northville-youth-network-commission/agendas-and-minutes
https://www.twp.northville.mi.us/your-government/boards-and-commissions/beautification-commission
https://www.twp.northville.mi.us/your-government/boards-and-commissions/senior-advisory-commission/agendas-and-minutes
http://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=80a1beff-d79b-4d17-ab7c-d5d84d2f77c3


Board of Trustees: Aug. 15, 7 pm
Zoning Board of Appeals: Aug. 21, 7 pm
Historic District Commission: Aug. 22, 6:30 pm
Planning Commission: Aug. 7, 7 pm

Learn more about the Boards and Commissions

6: Primary election
16: Water bill mailed

Everyone had an amazing time at our inaugural Partners in Your Safety Run, so we're
bringing it back this August – with a few minor changes.

Join us at Meads Middle School (16700 Franklin Road) Saturday, Aug. 10 at 8:30 am. We
are offering both running and walking paths.

We can’t wait to see you there! 

https://www.twp.northville.mi.us/your-government/board-of-trustees
https://www.twp.northville.mi.us/your-government/boards-and-commissions/planning-commission/agenda-and-minutes-621
https://www.twp.northville.mi.us/your-government/boards-and-commissions/historic-district-commission
https://www.twp.northville.mi.us/your-government/boards-and-commissions/planning-commission
https://www.twp.northville.mi.us/your-government/boards-and-commissions


Northville Parks & Recreation Celebrates "Where You Belong"

This July, the Northville community came together to celebrate Parks & Recreation
Month, highlighting everything that makes our community special. Through shared park
stories, heartwarming employee highlights, Township and City proclamations and
engaging videos, the spirit of our community has truly shone through. Join us on our
social media channels to see the wonderful moments and memories shared by our
neighbors and friends.

Northville Parks & Recreation Facebook

Northville Parks & Recreation Instagram

Community Service Officer Andrew Domzalski recently completed a specialized training
in Crime Prevention Through Environmental Design (CPTED). Learn how strategic design
and community engagement are being used to enhance neighborhood safety in this
month's edition of Chief's Briefing.

Read More

https://www.facebook.com/NorthvilleParksandRec
https://www.instagram.com/northvilleparksandrec/
https://www.calameo.com/read/00741841280c9fdc00327?fbclid=IwY2xjawEUry5leHRuA2FlbQIxMAABHYwMNrT_4ysJmKQlb26MqlbXSuD5Ew17f6OnoqHGmpqLD9djdqfFyOuezw_aem_Ju0nX9qkSM5z7K7AD58yqw


A Heartfelt Collaboration

Our local heroes came together to support New Hope’s Grief Camp, creating an
unforgettable experience for all involved. We are truly grateful to have witnessed the
collaboration of our NTPD, NTFD and other local organizations.

A huge shoutout to New Hope Center for Grief for organizing another fantastic event at
Maybury Farm! This camp focused on helping our young ones navigate grief through
interactive and enjoyable activities. From bonding with farm animals who have also
experienced loss to hand painting with horses, bonding through sports games, and
jamming to live music sessions, the kids had an amazing time!

We are already looking forward to next year's camp and can't wait to see everyone
there!

View more pictures

Honoring Our Heroes

In November of last year, several of our officers demonstrated extraordinary bravery and
dedication by entering a burning apartment building to ensure the safety of all residents.
Their courageous actions have not gone unnoticed, as they have been honored with

https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.897948442375540&type=3


the prestigious Medal of Valor  by the Michigan Association of Chiefs of Police in June of
this year.

The Medal of Valor is a testament to their selflessness and commitment to protecting our
community under the most challenging circumstances.

Please join us in extending congratulations to:
Lt. Chris Rowley
Sgt. Todd Seipenko
Officer Jennifer Johnson
Officer Mark Foster
Officer Andrew Prieskorn

Their bravery demonstrates the highest standards of law enforcement, and we are
incredibly proud to have such exemplary individuals serving our community.

Exciting News for Young Basketball Enthusiasts!

For the first time, we are offering a recreational basketball league for first and second
graders! Our new fall league emphasizes skill development, exercise and team play for
all levels while promoting good sportsmanship and camaraderie. This 8-week season will
be on Saturdays only, eliminating weeknight commitments.

The first two weeks will feature team clinics starting Oct. 19. The next six weeks will include
team practices (45 minutes) followed by games (45 minutes), running from Nov. 2-Dec.
14.

We also offer leagues for boys and girls up to 8th grade. Registration opens Aug. 5 for
residents and Aug. 7 for non-residents. Register at northvilleparksandrec.org. 
 
Volunteer Coaches Needed! Our program thrives on the support of volunteer coaches.
Interested parents can contact Michael Judon at mjudon@twp.northville.mi.us. All
volunteers must pass a background check before the season begins. There will be a
mandatory coaches meeting after the registration deadline.

      

https://www.facebook.com/TwpNorthville
https://www.instagram.com/twpnorthville/
https://www.linkedin.com/company/charter-township-of-northville
https://twitter.com/twpnorthville
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